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know the content is safe.

Dear Haines Borough Assembly, Mayor Olerud, Manager Kreitzer, Clerk Fullerton,

 

#1.  Please delete phase 3 of the Lutak Dock since receiving goods does not require phase 3.

#2.  Please do not allow our Haines Highway to become an ore haul road. The Stewart World Port in BC
is their answer.

#3.  Consider residents who live along the highway.

#4. Keep this Scenic Highway the World Class Scenery that it has.

#5. Regard the health of fish, eagles and all others along Haines Highway.

#6. Know that understanding compassionate deliberations are worthwhile characteristics.

#7.  Have a fine, thoughtful meeting and do the right thing.

 

Kindly,

Ron Weishahn

39 to 40 mile resident these 41 years
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